
Jeremy Eddy
Mining & Reclamation Program

Jeremy.Eddy@des.sc.gov
(803) 898-7609

 

DATE:  January 8, 2025
 
TO: Landowners of Adjacent Parcels & Within a Half-Mile of Blasting
 
FROM: Jeremy Eddy, Manager
            Mining & Reclamation Program 
 
RE:     Notice of Application to Modify a Mine Operating Permit

    Mine Permit # I-000104 | Rock Hill Quarry | York County

Martin Marietta Materials, Inc. has applied to the South Carolina Department of Environmental 
Services (SCDES) to modify their permit to mine granite. The operator is proposing to add 
approximately 410 acres to the permit. Tax records from York County show you own property next to 
the land where the mine will be located or within one-half mile of blasting. 
 
A notice of this request is being advertised in the Rock Hill Herald newspaper. As a landowner of 
property in the area of the proposed site, SCDES is sending you a copy of this advertisement (see back 
of page). For more information concerning this application, please visit the SCDES webpage at: 

https://scdhec.gov/publicnotice

At this time SCDES is reviewing the application and the information in the application may change 
during this process. No decision has been made concerning this application request. If you cannot get 
information from the webpage, if you need any additional information, or have questions about the 
application, please call (803) 898-7609, email Jeremy.Eddy@des.sc.gov, or write to: 
 
Jeremy Eddy 
South Carolina Department of Environmental Services
Bureau of Land and Waste Management 
Division of Mining and Solid Waste Management 
2600 Bull Street 
Columbia, SC 29201 
 
 
Any questions or comments must be sent by January 30, 2025.

https://epermweb.dhec.sc.gov/ncore/#/external/publicnotice/search

